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Dear Parents 

 

I hope you had a fantastic half term and made the most of the sunshine.  The 

children are happy and are enjoying the better weather.  It is probably a time for 

a reminder to bring sun hats – especially looking at the forecast for next week.  

The children have been excitedly chatting about the aeroplanes and 

helicopters circling the area in the run up to the G7 conference – what an 

amazing opportunity to put the spotlight on the beautiful county we live in.  The 

roads will be busier over the next few days so please take care. 

 

Before the break, we had our whole school Race for Life.  It was an amazing day 

and please have a look at our Twitter account for some fabulous photos of the 

event.  To date we have raised over £240 and there is still time to give! 

The link is https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/cusgarne-school if you 

need it. 

 

Next week, the class teachers will be making phone calls for your parent-teacher 

consultation.  Thank you to those of you who have completed the form to let us 

know times you are unavailable.  If you haven’t completed the form, please 

contact us as soon as possible so we can schedule you in.  If you are unable to 

take a call from us next week, please speak to the class teacher at pick up time 

so we can make a mutually agreeable time to chat on the phone at a later 

date. 

 

As a reminder, the teachers will be making afternoon phone calls as follows: 

Mrs Turner – Monday and Thursday 

Miss Batten – Friday 

Miss Palmer – Wednesday and Thursday 

Mrs Murray – Wednesday and Thursday 

 

 

Also next week we have Tempest coming in for class photos.  We have worked 

hard with the company to arrange this opportunity and photos will be outside on 
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Tuesday afternoon.  Proofs will follow soon after the photographer has edited 

them.  Parents who do not want their children included in a class photo need to 

email us before Tuesday morning using hello@cusgarne.org 

 

To keep you all up to date, my phased return is going really well and will 

continue to the end of term.  I am delighted that Miss Batten will be staying with 

us for the remainder of the school year and will continue to teach Puffin class in 

the mornings and Kingfisher class in the afternoons.   

I am in school for either the morning or afternoon session each day and continue 

to work closely with Mrs Murray.  During times when I am not in school, Mrs Murray 

is Acting Head of School.  Please continue to send any emails to 

hello@cusgarne.org and Mrs Holmes will forward them onto the appropriate 

person. 

We are also finalising the teaching arrangements for the next school year and 

details about this will be coming out soon. 

 

Starting tomorrow until 17 June 2021, all the children at Cusgarne will be taking 

part in the Aspire Sumdog contest where we get to compete against other 

classes across the Aspire Academy.  Each class will have some dedicated time 

to use the chromebooks and have a go at the maths activities in a fun and 

interactive way. 

 

We also have a job vacancy on a fixed term basis until 23 July 2021.  Please see 

the advert at the end of this letter. 

 

Have a super weekend.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Tim Barnard 

Head of School 
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